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24 November

30 November
1 December

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Kindergarten Transition

9:00am-10:30am

School Captain Elections 

Year 6 WHS Taster Day

Kindergarten Orientation

9:00am-10:30am

Preschool Orientation

9:15am-10:15am

Support Unit Orientation

9:00am-10:30am

Principal Message

K E M B L A W A R R A
P U B L I C  S C H O O L

Term 4 Week 7  21 November 2022

S O A R I N G  T O  E X C E L L E N C E

2023 School Leaders 

Our year 6 nominations for our 2023 school leaders have

begun and there are some very busy students preparing

their speeches and promotional material. Goodluck to all

our students who are nominating for this prestigious

responsibility. School elections will take place this week

on Thursday.

Kindergarten Transition

Last week our Jump in Joeys enjoyed their first

kindergarten transition at the big school. Our stage 3

leaders did a wonderful job supporting our youngest

students through the buddy program. The Jump in Joeys

explored the kindergarten room, participated in some

exciting activities and spent time with their kindergarten

teachers and support staff. We look forward to our

second session this week.
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Principal Message Continued.....
P-2 and 3-6 GALA DAY

All the students had a wonderful day last Friday at the P-2 and 3-6 Gala Day. All students had a great time

and those at school enjoyed their sausage sizzle and robust T-Ball games. Thank you to all the staff who made

this day happen. 

Rainbow Dash 

Our Rainbow Dash is in full swing, students are speaking about their target setting and goal setting within

reason. If you need any support in this space, please speak with your child’s classroom teacher. 

Community Garden Space 

We continue to invite our community members to join our sustainability program and living classroom

experience. Please feel free to drop in on a Wednesday, younger siblings are welcome to come and visit the

garden space with Sarah. Sarah is our sustainability specialist and works with the school on a Wednesday.

She will be able to teach you basic sustainability practices and gardening tricks while experiencing some

hands-on activities. You are welcome to come and help for as little or as much time as you please. 

Weather Conditions 

Last week we were blessed with some sunshine and a cold snap! Please remember to pack your child a

jumper in their bags as we continue to experience some cooler weather as well as hats to remain sun safe

during outside playtime.

Regards

Ms Schroder
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Class News:  Crimson
This term Crimson are learning to write to entertain by writing

diary entries using historical facts. Crimson have been

immersed in facts about life in England in the late 1700s,

convict life, the First Fleet, conditions on the ships, and life

when they reached New Holland, what we now call Australia.

 Here are some of the wonderful writing  students are working

on and their artwork.
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P-2 T-Ball Gala Day:

3-6 Dragon Tag Gala Day:
Congratulations to all stage 2 and 3 students who attended the PSSA dragon tag gala day.

A great show of sportsmanship and skill was on display, with all teams picking up several

victories!

On Friday 18 November we once again hosted our P-2 Gala Day, with Port Kembla and Lake

Heights Public Schools.  The sun was shining and all students had a great time playing T-Ball

and enjoyed the novelty events, followed by a sausage sizzle.  It was great to see community

support, with many parents/relatives from all schools attending to cheers on their team.



Shellharbour Road, Port Kembla NSW 2505 • Phone: (02)4274 2024
Email: kemblawarr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

I participate in all school activities 

I give my best effort towards classroom tasks 

I take pride in my work and my learning 

I complete my homework and home reading

The focus for the fortnight of Week 5 and 6 will be:

I try my best in all activities

Don't forget extra Jumpys will be handed out!!
   

 RESPONSIBLE      



Positive Rewards Focus
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STAY CONNECTED
Have you downloaded our
school app yet? Never miss
importatnt school
information again!

Events  •  Notices
Instant School Messages
Abesentee  •  Newsletters

Simple free download:
In the Play Store and App
Store, search "Skool
Loop" & Choose our
school once installed.

Our school
continues to
use a CCTV
system in
our
classrooms
and
external to
our
classrooms
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